From: Michael F. Weber (MFW)

To: fxc € apes

Date: Wednesday, December 30, 1992 2:17 pm |
Subject: TIMES FOR THE SIMULATION WORKSHOP

| have started getting calls from the Regions regarding the schedule for the
simulation workshop on the 11th and 12th at the Holiday Inn in Bethesda.
Based on the draft agenda we have the actual workshops, | have been telling
people that the workshop will probably start at 8:30 to 9:00 and continue
until about 5:00 both days. Any corrections or cnanges to the schedule? Is
Don working up the introductory material at the beginning of the workshops on
the issues paper?

On another matter, Pam Harris called today asking about the case studies.
Apparently, she had not received the fax that | sent to her and Durmon and
Savage two weeks ago! I resent her the case studies today. She informed me
that EPA has a video of the Radium Chemical Company Superfund cleanup
(entitled "Big Apple, Hot Apple"). She is sending me a copy of this tape.
This means we will have video coverage of both Pathfinder and Radium Chemical.
[ aiready have tapes of two other SDMP siies a5 eraipies. . am aiso
attempting to get tapes or photographs of decommissioning efforts at UNC-
Montville and Kerr McGee. We may be able to splice this video footage
together into a brief overview video tape that could be viewed before, during,
or after the workshops as a sideshow of sorts to acquaint the participants
with the "pragmatic" aspects of decommissioning.
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